
    
 

 
 

Date :  
From: 

 
AFRINIC Policy Development Working Group (PDWG) Co-Chairs 

 
To: 

 
The AFRINIC Board of Directors 

 
Subject: Recommendation to ratify policy proposal <Policy ID> <Policy title> <URL of Policy> 
 
This is to inform the AFRINIC Board of Directors (BoD) that the above policy proposal to clarify                 
common use-cases of IPv6 prefixes currently prohibited by text in our Consolidated Policy             
Manual (CPM) has successfully evolved through the Policy Development Process (PDP). We            
are satisfied that there is consensus on the proposal within the PDWG and therefore              
recommend its ratification in accordance with article 3.4.4 of the CPM -            
https://www.afrinic.net/policy/manual#PDP-Process 

 
A brief history of this proposal follows below for your perusal and acquaintance:  
 
USE FOLLOWING GUIDELINES (ADJUST DEPENDING ON NUMBER OF PROPOSALS         
RECEIVED)     

 
1. <DATE> - Initial version 01 received and posted to the rpd@afrinic.net​ ​(mailing list)  

2. <DATE> -        Proposal IDed as ​<ID>​ and posted on website <URL of proposal>  

3. <DATE> - Version 1 Presented and discussed at the ​AFRINIC-XY​ public policy meeting.  

Co-Chair decision: No consensus/Consensus 

4. Repeat steps 1-3 above in case more than one version of the proposal was submitted after                

no-consensus declarations until such time that ​Co-Chair decision: rough consensus is reached            

<link to published minutes> 

5. In case of more than one version , state what the new version improved on (e.g This version                  

updated the problem statement and the proposed policy text for better clarity, or look at               

revision history of the proposals for inputs) 

6. <Date> The start of the “last-call” period announced by co-chairs. <Link from rpd            

archives> 

7. <Date> - Any extensions of Last Call  

8. <Date> Any variation in the process after the PPM to be documented here 

9. <Date> - End of Last Call Announcements - Details about consensus being maintained           

<Link from rpd archives> 



 
 

 
 

 

Based on the above information, immediate ratification of the proposal is recommended at the Board’s               

earliest convenience for consequent implementation. Thank you for your cooperation in this regard. 

 

Regards,  

<signed by co-chairs>  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


